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Public Works Department
700 A. Wilmeth Road
McKinney, Texas 75069
www.collincountytx.gov
972-548-3700 (Phone)
972-548-3754 (Fax)

" COLLIN COUNTY

Date: August 28, 2020

To: Commissioner’s Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel P K

Re: Information-Re Route CR 229 and CR 227

With the construction of a new housing development called Honey Creek, the developer
and city of McKinney intend to build a new concrete section of Hardin Blvd through the
subdivision. As a result, the new road will replace portions of CR229 and CR227 as
depicted in Exhibit A. The new concrete road will connect to Olympic Xing at the north
end. County Road 229 from FM543 north to the intersection with N Hardin Blvd will
remain intact and open.

This item is for information only, no Court action is required.

Should you require additional information, please contact me and I will respond
accordingly.



